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The Touro Jimes

Vol. 1988 NO. WEEK OF JANUARY 25, 1988

I1f you would like to have an announcement or message included in The
Touro Times, please submit the information to Toby Markowitz in Room 125
by noon on Wednesday of each week.

EVENTS OF THE WEEK

Monday, January 25, 1988 Journal of the Suffolk Academy of Law
Staff Meeting
5:30 pm in Room 200

Wednesday, January 27, 1988 Committee on Jewish Programs Meeting
: 2:00 pm in the Faculty Library

Wednesday, January 27, 1988 Special Limited Faculty Meeting
' 3:00 pm in the Faculty Library

PARKING CRISIS

The snow has reduced the number of parking spaces and 18 additional
students entering the January class have increased the number of cars to be
parked at Touro.

We must have everyone's cooperation in parking his or her car. We must
insist that everyone follow these rules:

1. Do not block other cars from getting out.

2. Do not park in fire zones or in reserved spaces.

3. Park as close to the next car as possible. This will give us a few extr:

spaces. A :

4. Only park in designated spaces or on the street.

REMEMBER, CONSIDERATION OF OTHERS IS A MARK OF A CIVILIZED PERSON.

PLACEMENT OFFICE NEWS

1. PUBLIC INTEREST & PUBLIC SERVICE SYMPOSIUM on February 25, 1988 at N.Y.U
Deadline for resumes is February 2nd. Please submit resume to
the Placement Office. 88 employers will be participating this year.
All students are welcome.

2. The Suffolk County Bar Association is sponsoring an Externship Program.
If you are interested in doing volunteer legal work at various law
firms on Long Island, please let the Placement Office know of your
interest in this. '

3. The New York State Bar Association's "Take A Chance" program for
minority students has a January 30th deadline.

4. Class of '88: Please keep the Placement Office informed of your job
offers.

INTERNATIONAL HUMANITARIAN LAW

New York University will present an International Humanitarian Law Summer
Seminar, organized in association with the International Committee of the Red
Cross and the American Red Cross, from July 25 to July 31, 1988. For an
application and more information, please see Dean Cohen.

RESEARCH ASSISTANT PROGRAM

All students interested in being a Faculty Research Assistant for the
Spring, 1988 semester should fill out an application in Dean Cohen's office
immediately.

MID-YEAR ENTERING STUDENTS

"All Mid-Year entering students have been assigned faculty advisors.
Please refer to the main bulletin board opposite the Registrar's office.
You are encouraged to meet with your advisor as soon as possible in order
to discuss the Law Center itself, courses, study techniques, examination

preparation and career plans. If you have any questions, please contact
Dean Cohen.

WELCOME

Lorraine Martorelli joined the Faculty Secretarial Staff in early:
December. We would like to officially welcome her to the Touro Community.



A FUTURE EVENT - FEBRUARY 29, 1988

The Suffolk County Bar Association has scheduled a regional seminar to be
held at Touro Law Center on Monday, February 29, 1988 at 5:30 pm. Professor
Alan Weinstein will be the keynote speaker for this program. The program
will deal with Supreme Court decisions: "Municipal Liability for Land Use
Controls after First English Evangelical Lutheran Church of Glendale v. Los
Angeles County: Damages Galore or No Big Deal?" Assistant County Attorney
Fred Eisenbud will be the moderator for the program. Save the date.

TOURO PRIDE

There are some "small" things that we should'all do to assure that we
will have a Law School of which we can be proud!

1. Be considerate of those with whom we share this building.

2. Park carefully to avoid blocking other cars.

3. Use hall ash trays for disposing of cigarette butts.

4. Use trash receptacles for disposing of trash.

5. Keep the noise level down in the halls, especially when classes are
in session.

Your cooperation in these matters will be appreciated by everyone.

SUBSCRI?TIONS TO WALL STREET JOURNAL OR BARRON'S

If you are interested in ordering a 1/2 price subscription to the Wall
Street Journal or Barron's, please submit a note, including .your name and
address, to Professor Grant. Include your preference for a 15 or 26 or 52
week subscription. '
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